
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Felicia Strong-Whitaker, Director, Purchasing 
and Contract Compliance 

THROUGH:  

FROM: Jessica Corbitt, Director, External Affairs 

DATE: November 8, 2023 

SUBJECT: 23RFP139170A-CJC, Communication and 
Engagement Services 

 

 

Hello Felicia, 

AVA-TopRight, LLC is not a current vendor of the Department of External Affairs. This 

vendor is not now and has not previously conducted communications and engagement 

services on behalf of Fulton County Government. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding this transaction.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 


